Cemetery Trustee Work Day June 29, 2019 – 8:00 a.m.

Present: David Pinckney (Chair), Linda Fisher (Secretary), Donna Chagnon (Alternate Trustee), Ruth Hammen (resident)

Committee members, with the help of Ruth Hammen, surveyed both Pineground and Leavitt Cemeteries to confirm the number of saleable lots. The trustees determined there are an adequate number of lots available in both Pineground and Leavitt to meet the community's current needs, and that the development of additional land is not necessary at this time.

Next Meeting - Wednesday, July 10, 5:30 p.m. at the Town Office

Respectfully submitted by

Linda C. Fisher / Secretary